

Important dates

- 28th Sept—MacMillan coffee morning: 9am in the school hall
- 28th Sept—Upland vs
 Bursted Wood
 football match 4pm
- 29th Sept—individual school photos
- 5th Oct—CensusDay Lunch
- 18th Oct—Parents' evening—3:30pm
- 19th Oct—Parents' evenings—4:30pm
- 20th Oct—Harvest assembly Year 5 parents welcome.
 Starts at 9-9.30am
- 23rd to 27th Oct half term week school closed

Upland Primary School Newsletter

Week 3: 22nd September 2017

Parents' evening appointments

Parents evening appointments will be available to book online from 27th September. Further details will be sent out before the early next week.

Satrangi Aasma

On Sunday the Satrangi Aasma event was held at our school. It was wonderful to see the school busy and a new event for our

community to get involved in.

The atmosphere was lovely with wonder-



ful stalls selling beautiful items,. The aroma Upland will be playing their of home cooked Indian cuisine was amazing first football match on 28th

and a there was a real sense of community spirit. A great big thank you

Girls Hi5 Netball Event

Inflatables

A big thank you to everyone who support-

ed the PA's fantastic inflatables event yes-

terday. The weather, thankfully, held off for

us and the afternoon was filled with a lot of

fun, a lot of laughs and a lot of bouncing!

Congratulations to our girls' netball team who played at Chis and Sid this



week. They were undefeated in all three of their games, which is an amazing achievement. Well done girls!

Upland vs Bursted Wood

Upland will be playing their first football match on 28th September against Bursted Wood. Kick-off is at 4pm at Upland School, so please come and cheer our children on if you are able to.

Congratulations!

to all of you who supported the event and for being part of something new to our school. Mrs Kalra and her community did a wonderful job with great success. I look forward to the next event. Mrs V Marsh.



The award for the best attendance this week goes to

Chamberlain Class

Well done!

The school would like to congratulate Nathan in McCartney class for winning Gold whilst representing Great Britain in the under 11's Taekwondo Championships.. Nathan continues to show such dedication to his chosen sport and he is going from strength to strength! Well done Nathan!